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GLENDALE MEMORIAL HOSPITAL WUSSEGLNHBEUL WUnhieNd
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«Jjuintn Gup, jwpqwlup dJwwnigbine wjl wppuwwnwlphlu, np yp
wwwpnih hhrwlunwungutpne Jkp, h Uwwuwn Jwpnng $hghpwywlu ni
hngGywUu wnnnonLeEwlU wWwhwwludwu: Q6p gnnpép unujwywl w2uwwnwlup
sE,  wyl  wnwpbntphtu, np YJwpdbinpnth hwiwwmwpdniptwdp  n
jwbdlwnnietwdp: Wu hdwuwnny, pdhpyutpn no hhiwunwunghu Jky
Swnwjnnutpn UWdwu Ep hngbGunpwywultGpniu, npnug wnwpbiniehiup Glu
Ywnpdbinpnth dwpnng $hghpwlwlu n. hngblywlu  pdoyniLebwdpy,
jwjinwpwntg L.U.O.S.S. Upwd UW. Ywpnnhynu, fuoupp ninntiny Yituwnk)h
Memorial Hospitalh WwwnwupiwuwwnniuGpnil nL wudbwywaquh
ubpywjwgnighgutnnil, hhrwunwung hp wjgbntpEwU wnheny:

Lnphu U. O6niptwl YGuwnkh hhiwlnwungp wjgbiniehitup wnknh
nluGgwe Nippwpe, 7 Inynbdptph wnwiownnll, puybpwygniptwdp @EUhu
pwntGhubwd Unwounpn Fwpén. S. Unwptn Upp. Uwpunhpnubwuh, UpGLG Gwu
(Gdh Wnwseounpn Pwpép. S. Oywywu Upp. Qo|njtwuh GL quiwquwuwyhn
Ang2. UGupnw dpn. UwnpghuGwlh: Sprwlnwungh Jniinphlu, dGhwihwn
Rwjpwwbwnl nu 2pwhuntdpp nhdwinpnibgwl hphrwunwungh Jwpgnipbwu
Uwhwgwh Uwpp Uwjppgh G funphnipnh wjp wunwdutpne ynnukt: LEpYwy
Ehu  hngGinpwywuwg nwunt  Gu Ugg. dwpgnipbwlu  wlunwdlbn,
hhrwunwungh wwwwuhiwlwwniubp G wbdbwlwquh  wunwdJlbn,
Y Euwinkjth nuinhywlwwbwnUu nt oquwywlp, hnntwwGnwywl wigbintptwu
Jjwpwpbpwywl jwudUwhunwdph wunwdutbp 6L wqgwjhultn:

Jdbhwihwn  Swjpwwbwnlb  no puyGpwyhgubpp  wnwehu  hGprhu
wjgbitght hhrwunwungh Ywnpg Jp uGUGwyutpp, nip Jwunityubp pubwdph
Gupwyw) Gu: Uww, hptp nu hhppuyw) pudpnibgwl hhrwunwungh JEy
hhipwupwhp, nip wnbGnh  nubgwe  wwwwd  punniubineehtt no
hhLpwuhpniehLu:

prwunwungh Juwpgnipbwl Lwhwqwhp wpunwuwutg nngnjuh fuoup
dp. wl uywuwnbl nwinyd, np YGunkp hwjwhné pwnwp E, hwj hwdwjuph



quwrwyutn Gpywp wwtGUE h dJGp qopwlyhg GU hhiwlunwlnghlu, huy
JYGhwihwnhU wygbintehiup wju hpnnnuetwU dwlbwgnidp Y’ wpnwjwjnk:

Inyntwwbnnwywl  wjgbinietwlt Swpwpbpwywl  SwludUwhunwdph
wwnbuwwbwn Uprht UpphUubwl, hp YwpghU fuoup wnubiny, Ujwwb] ninLwt,
nn YGunkjlh puwyhg 2nipp 80,000 hwyniebwU nu hhiwlunwlunghU JUhetiL
jwwnniy ywwtp qupgwgwé Gu: Uu 262inkg, np Yehwithwn Iwjpwwbunp 2011
wnwphu dobwd E 3w Uwuntyhu, hGnGLwpwp, wl hhiwlnwlunghU JEp
dwunityutpne nintwéd hp wygbinietwdp nu ophunietwdp, Y’'nigk y&p wnub]
dwunctyutpntl hwunktw hnqwéne pwine upGonpnighiup: WU www
hpwihptg UWnwseunpn Uppwquwup, npwtugh UuGpywuGpnu UbGplYwjwguk
JYGhwihwn 3wjpwwbunp:

Unwgolunpn Uppwquwlp jwjwnlbg, prE phup downtlu yp hGwnGLh wju
hhrwunwungh dwnwjwywu w2huwwnwlphU nt pwnép Yp guwhwwnkE quiju: Wu
Guu Ywug wnwt wu hpnnnuebwU wnebL, np JdGhwihwn Iwjpwwbnp
wnwolwhbGpeniebtwlUg YwnpghU nwuwé E hhrwunwung wjgbiniehtll nL
hhrwun JdwunctyuGpntl ophuniehtu pwtubip: Wu downbgnidny® hpwihpbg
JYGhwithwnp, npwtugh ophuk bwbL UGpYwubnp GL hhrwunwungp:

Jdbhwihwn Swjpwwbunp hwuwnmwwnbg, rE hp wju  wjgbntetwl
Uywwwylt E qUwhwuwnwlp wpunwjwjnt] hhiwunwungh Swnwjwywu
w2huwwinwlphl, np wnwptntphlu £ nL jwudbwnnihiu Yp wwhwUek, huswku
nn £ wwpwaqwl Gytntgin) dwnwjnn hngbunpwywuhU: «nwp Yp hwulhp
dwpnng Ywpphpubpnit, pwiwpwnpniphtt Ynt wnwp wyuywiniptwlg, yp
hngqwp wunug $Shghpwlwl L hngGpwluwywl wyEnptpp. wju w2huwwnwupp
yngnd Y’ Gupwnpk, GL wunp pwphputpp Yp pwounthu hwiwpwywunipGwly,
puwt dGhwithwn  Swjpwwbunp, Jpwdwdwuwy Jb6p  wnubGind wjlu
hpnnniphiup, rE Uubpyw) whuwphh wnwpptp wuwywpEquGpnlu, h Jwnpu
npnug' pdyniebwlU nL hngbinp  JwwnwywpwpnipbwlU  wwpwagwjhl,
Uwhiwwwwniniphtup yp wnpnith Ywupuwpagbihg  Jdhgngubpne.  «Uwnnp,
wnnibwytg YGhwihwn [wjpwwbunp, Uptpwlywlu nt hngGywUu nntGwutpnt
wdpnneniphtt £, wlunp hnqwuénphtlt w] wbkwnp £ hwdwwwnpthwy
downtgnudnyd Jwwnwnpnih, hppbr hhdbwwu bwywwnwy ntuGuwinyg Jwpnywjhu
puytpniptwl Jwnnigniup»:

GanpwthwytGind hp fuoupp, Lnphu U. Obéniehitlp gnhnibwyniphiu
wpunwjwjnbg wju wjgbntetwu hwdwp nt yywjtg, rE wju jupyhu twy JGé
gnpé Up Ywuwwpnih: WU jwennniphtl nu wUpiwthwl GBpe Jdwnpbg
hhirwunwunghtu GL wnopp pwpépwgnig wn UWuwmniwd, np ophub wju
dwnpnwuhpwywl hwuwnwwnnihlup:

fvouptpnt  thnfuwluwydwlu wiwpunpl, dGhwihwn Swjpwwbnlb no
Uwpp Uwjppg jnpwuntEputp  thnpuwbiwybght:  Uwyw  wnbnh  nlubgui
wWwwwsd hhpwuhpniehil:

HIS HOLINESS CATHOLICOS ARAM | VISITS
GLENDALE MEMORIAL HOSPITAL



On Friday, October 7, H.H. Catholicos Aram | visited Glendale Memorial
Hospital where he met with the administration and blessed the patients.

Accompanied by H.E. Archbishop Moushegh Mardirossian, Prelate, H.E.
Archbishop Oshagan Choloyan, Prelate of the Eastern United States, and staff
bearer Very Rev. Fr. Mesrob Sarkissian, His Holiness was greeted at the
entrance of the hospital by Mr. Mark Meyers, President of Glendale Memorial
and Board members. Among those participating in the visit were Clergy
members, Executive Council members, hospital board and staff members,
Glendale Police Chief, Pontifical Visit committee members, and community
members.

His Holiness and entourage first visited a number of rooms in the
children's wing and blessed the young patients. A welcoming reception
followed.

The reception began with President Mr. Mark Meyers welcoming His
Holiness. He stated that the Armenian residents of Glendale have always
supported Memorial Hospital, and this visit by His Holiness attests to that
support.

Pontifical Visit Public Relations Committee Co-Chair Mr. Steve Artinian,
who noted that His Holiness has proclaimed 2011 as the "Year of the Armenian
Child", and the Pontiff visiting and blessing the young patients today is an
indication of how much of a priority our children are. He then invited the Prelate
to introduce His Holiness.

The Prelate noted that he closely follows the endeavors of Glendale
Memorial Hospital and highly commends the administration and staff for their
service. He also stated that visiting the hospital and blessing the patients was
a priory for His Holiness during this Pontifical Visit, and invited the Pontiff to
deliver his message.

His Holiness began his message by stating that the purpose of the day's
visit was to commend the service of the hospital, saying that "medicine is a
mission and a calling" just as it is for clergy members. "You meet people's
needs, you meet their expectations, care for them physically and mentally; that
is a calling, something that comes from within. In conclusion, His Holiness
expressed appreciation for the warm welcome, wished them success in their
mission, and prayed for God to bless the hospital, its administration and staff.

After an exchange of gifts between His Holiness and Mr. Meyers, the
Pontiff and entourage were hosted to lunch by the administration.



